

Stronger Families...Brighter Futures

SINCE 1957

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Vicki Hamilton, Chair Tom Allen John Anewalt Renée Bannasch Sheila Belinsky Valerie Cooper Barbara Mistler Crew Robert Dean Heidi Dorman Michael Epstein Barbara Foster Robin Gitman Patti Holmes Margaret Jackson Diane Keltner Stacy Kittrell Debra McGinty-Poteet Ann Mound Pam Palmer-Lowe Faith Stagg Susan Straub Tamara Strauss Diane Zeps

EMERITUS

Connie Conard Carlee Harmonson Kamaya Jane

ADVISORY BOARD

Gayle Allen James Biddle Howard Brotman Barbara J. Brown Charles Foster Kimberly Godwin Warren Haviland Mariel Hemingway Iris Krasnow Carol LeBeau Harriet Lerner, Ph.D. Suzanne Braun Levine Thomas Perls, M.D. Michael Plopper, M.D. Theodore Roth Susan Tschirn, Ph.D. Matthew Zetumer, M.D.

> Rachel Peniche Executive Director

www.vistahill.org



FRIENDS OF VISTA HILL

March 7, 2023

Alan Turner Rotary Club of Rancho Bernardo P.O. Box 28005 San Diego, California 92198

Dear Alan:

On behalf of the thousands of individuals served by Vista Hill every year, we would like to express our deepest gratitude to you for the recent grant donation of \$22,000 from the Rotary Club of Rancho Bernardo. With your gift, we will be able to help so many San Diego youth through our prevention, early intervention, and treatment programs. Your generosity makes a significant difference to those facing a multitude of challenges to their overall health and stability each day.

These funds will benefit our youth programs, which teach ways to make internal and relationship changes, as well as positive health choices. We believe that by providing guidance and empowering these youth, they can find their path away from at-risk behaviors they are regularly exposed to and develop into healthy, thriving young adults. As we continue to be hopeful for a brighter future ahead, these funds will go a long way in removing barriers to self-sufficiency for them. We are so appreciative that we will be able to help our youth face challenges by providing for their basic needs, as well as providing rewards for reaching their goals.

It is caring people like you who make our work possible. Thank you for your generosity in helping our clients reach beyond their challenges as they create healthier, happier, and more fulfilling lives. We sincerely appreciate your interest and support, and we look forward to our continued partnership.

With gratitude and warm wishes,

Rachel Peniche
Executive Director

Friends of Vista Hill

Jen Nettleton

Grants Specialist
Friends of Vista Hill

Clark you so much! We love our friendship with the Botang Blubof Rancho Bernardo!